
 
 
 

           6/16/22 
 
Greetings to our Agape Family, 
 
I have an update on the travel of our cargo to Jacmel. The cargo is currently in Port 
au Prince and will be processed through customs prior to release for the flight over 
to our compound near Jacmel. Please continue prayers for the cargo to be released 
untouched by Haitian customs. The nutrient supplements are badly needed by our 
Malnutrition Clinic. There have been no KAH meals to distribute since April. We 
have not taken on any new patients as the basic treatment for them is not available in 
our clinic. The children are just eating plain rice and beans which is lacking all the 
protein, minerals and vitamins needed by growing children. It will be a blessing to 
provide the supplements that they need for normal development as soon as the cargo 
arrives in Jacmel.  
Thank you is not enough to express the appreciation of this life saving support that 
you are providing for these children and their families. They have no other source 
for basic nutrition or the special supplements the mission is able to provide them  
because of your support and prayers. You are being the hands and feet of Jesus to the 
least of these in Haiti.  
This is our first experience using the MFI service to fly the cargo into Haiti, process 
it through customs and then fly it to Jacmel to avoid the dangers of robbery by the 
gangs controlling the roads leading in and out of Port au Prince. God has opened this 
door to partnership with MFI and we have walked through it in obedience. The     
financial cost is something we had not budgeted but we are trusting God to provide 
the funds needed. He is faithful to give us what we need.  
Please keep the prayers going for the people of Haiti who are caught in the political 
unrest and gang violence. The majority of the Haitian people want peace and the 
ability to go back to their lives and homes without fear of gunfire and kidnapping. 
Please pray for the mission to be blessed with the ability to serve the community of 
Bremen with the love of Jesus and the provisions they need.  
We give all the praise and thanks to God for His goodness and provisions. To Him 
be the Glory.   
        In Service to the King, 
         Linda  
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